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International Training Program (ITP-EUROPA)
The 2nd International Seminar at University of Hildesheim

EFMEEBELA 2—Farh-b—=5-708%95L (ITP-EUROPA)
F2EEREIF—%E (IR : BILTFANS LKXKE)

From November 22 to 24, 2012, University of Hildesheim
and TUFS jointly organized the international seminar
“Kultur im Spiegel der Wissenshaften” at University of
Hildesheim, Germany.

This was the second international seminar held under
the JSPS “International Training Program” (ITP-EUROPA)
aiming at nurturing researchers in the field of humanities
in non-English European areas. University of Hildesheim
is one of the partner institutions of TUFS for this program.
opening/keynote
panel discussions by researchers from University of

Following the speeches and

Hildesheim, University of Bologna and TUFS, young

2012F 11 B22HB»5 24 HDO 3 HEICH =V,
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researchers including 13 post-graduates from TUFS
made presentations. It was a great opportunity for them
to experience research presentation at an international
seminar and to contact with top-level researchers as well
as other young researchers in the field.

Throughimplementation of ITP-EUROPA, TUFS promotes
the establishment of a system for joint examination of
doctoral dissertations and joint granting of academic
degrees in collaboration with partner institutions in non-
English European areas.
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Internationales Seminar an der
Universitat Hildesheim
2211 — 24. 11. 2012
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Kultur im Spiegel der Wissenshaften / F#iD &5 (CBk 3321k

DONNERSTAG, 22. NOVEMBER 2012
BegriBung: Prof. Dr. Thomas Lange (Vizeprasident der Universitat Hildesheim), Prof. Tadahiko Wada
(Vizepréasident der TUFS), Prof. Takashi Narita (TUFS) und Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Schneider (Hildesheim)

Vortrag 1: Prof. Dr. Remo Ceserani (Bologna) »Two years after the Bologna conference: new considerations
on conflict and dialogue from a European perspective.«

FREITAG, 23. NOVEMBER 2012

BegriiBung: Prof. Dr. Tiiman Borsche (Dekan des Fachbereichs 2 der Universitat Hildesheim)

Vortrag 2: Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Schneider (Hildesheim) »Kunst. Macht. Gesellschaft. Komparatistische
Ann&herungen an kulturelle Ph&dnomene«

Podiumsdiskussion: Dr. Akane Nishioka (TUFS), Dr. Yuki Akino (TUFS), Daniel Gad (Hildesheim), Doreen
Gotzky (Hildesheim)

Sektion I: Literatur, Kino und Theater in Italien, Japan und Deutschland

Chair: Prof. Tadahiko Wada (TUFS), Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Schneider (Hildesheim)

Vortrag: Dr. Satoko Ishida (TUFS), Dr. Marie Kokubo (TUFS), Sayaka Yokota (TUFS), Andrea Fioretti (TUFS),
Thomas Renz (Hildesheim)

Sektion ll: Literatur interkulturell

Chair: Prof. Dr. Hiroyuki Yamaguchi (TUFS), Prof. Christian Scharf (Hildesheim)

Vortrag: Keiko Kuwayama (TUFS), Takayuki Sato (TUFS), Dr. Takayuki Nakamura (TUFS), Anna Punke (Hildesheim),
Heike Denscheilmann(Hildesheim)

BegriiBung: Kurt Machens (Oberburgermeister der Stadt Hildesheim)
Kulturprogramm I: Fihrung Uber den Kulturcampus Domane Marienburg zu Film, Musik, Literatur, Theater
und bildende Kunst

SAMSTAG, 24. NOVEMBER 2012
Sektion IlI: Linguistik und Literatur
Chair: Prof. Naotoshi Kurosawa (TUFS), Prof. Dr. Annette Sabban (Hildesheim)
Vortrag: Daiki Horiguchi (TUFS), Kaori Sugiyama (TUFS), Nori Kondo (TUFS), Dr. Kristina Bedijs (Hildesheim)
Sektion IV: Geschichte und Gesellschaft
Chair: Prof. Yasuo Soma (TUFS), Prof. Dr. Michael Gehler (Hildesheim)
Vortrag: Yusuke Ota (TUFS), Hideka Setta (TUFS), Shu Hirata (TUFS), Dr. Azadeh Sharifi (Hildesheim),
Anna Kaitinnis (Hildesheim)

Fazit und Ausblick

Prof. Takashi Narita (TUFS), Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Schneider (Hildesheim)

Kulturprogramm Il: Fihrung durch das Center for World Music, Kostimfihrung zu Markt, St. Andreas und
UNESCO-Weltkulturerbe St. Michaelis
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Consortium for Asian and African Studies (CAAS)
The 4th International Conference at National University of Singapore

POT - PI7VHWMR - B8 /—T L (CAAS)
F4MEFES R LERFRE (B Y HER-IVELXE)

From January 28 to 30, 2013, National University of
Singapore (NUS) hosted the 4th international symposium
organized by “The Consortium for Asian and African
Studies (CAAS).” CAAS is comprised of seven institutions
including TUFS, which are world-leading institutions for
research and education of Asian and African studies.

The symposium was held following the 1st symposium
hosted by Leiden University of the Netherlands, the 2nd
hosted by INALCO of France, and the 3rd hosted by
SOAS of UK. Each institution of CAAS is obliged to host
an annual symposium in turn.

During the symposium, about 30 researchers from CAAS
institutions (INALCO, NUS, SOAS, Columbia University,
HUFS and TUFS) made presentations on their research,
based on the theme of “Sustainable Cities.” From TUFS,
one senior researcher and three young researchers
participated, and they gained valuable experience by
meeting top-level researchers from all over the world.

The symposium was held with assistance from
“Institutional Program for Young Researcher Overseas
Visits” of the Japan Society for the Promotion of Science
(JSPS).

2013&F 128 A1 5 30 HMD 3 A, AF % &
CHTIT - TITUHRRTHRD by TLANIICH
37 AP ERTIERNI Y- TL [T7OT7 -
TIVHME - HEIL Y- T L] (CAAS) &
ICEBEAMEERES CRITLY, D HKR-IVE
IAZFE (NUS) 2B L ChREShE L
ROCRIGLEBIRZTATORE(F T ).
F2ET7 7 AEMLRFEENILFER (NALCO).
F3EOL KKRFRE- 77 HHARZRR (SOAS)
(FEE) ICB[ZHEWTITh 2D T, BE CAAS D
FIEEMEEE,S M) THY L, BETIZEICES
TWET,

SEOY >R T LTI, “Sustainable Cities”
%7 — <2, CAAS (C1HN 88 4 % INALCO. NUS,
SOAS. OOYET7KZE. BENEZEAFREVAF
P 5% 30 BOMBENRRETVE LI, KXEDDS
EHE1 REEFMEE 3BI/SML. HRZED
SOMREBEEXRMETOEELRELE LT,
EH., KRFEFMEREICOVTIE. BITHEA
HAZMHRE SO [N 45 EFMREEBINGE
TOTIL] ICEBFERE/B TR DRI ITLAD
SMPERLF L7
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The theme “sustainable cities” carries an increasing significance as globalization, increased
I mobilities, economic crises, and environmental hazards raise questions of management of
| risks and urban problems from the viewpoint of families, communities and governments.

TFVERTY TN

TR S

Presenters at this conference will explore issues  With repr tion from CAAS Member Institutions:
it relating to the following sub-themes: - Columbia University
E- 1. Migration + Hankuk University of Foreign Studies (HUFS)
= . Environment + Institut National des Langues et Civilisations Orientales

2

| 3. Planning and Managing the Sustainable City - Leiden University

|l 4. Cities and Disaster Management - National University of Singapore (NUS)
5.  Sustaining the Urban Economy + The School of Oriental and African Studies (SOAS),
6. Languages, Cultures and/in the City University of London (UOL)

+ Tokyo University of Foreign Studies (TUFS)

Full program available on conference website:
hitpy//blog.nus.edu.sg/caas2013/

To register RSVP to Ms Amy Tan at fasba@nus.edu.sg

Consortium for Asian and African Studies (CAAS)
The 5th CAAS Coordinator Meeting

POT - TI7VHWRR - HEA)—FL (CAAS)
ESEO—T1 x—2—SEzRHE
Date: January 30 (Wed), 2013 14:00-15:30

Venue: Executive Seminar Room # 01-07, AS7 The
Shaw Foundation Building, National University of

Hi::2013F 1 A 308 (k) 14:00-15:30

215 VU HR—IVEL AR AS7 # 01-07F

HE# Brenda Yeoh 3% (FASS-NUS)
Robbie B. H. Goh #1#% (FASS-NUS)
R.B.P.M. Busser #i% (71 7> k%)

Singapore
Attended by :

Prof. Brenda Yeoh (FASS-NUS) Alain Désoulieres #3% (INALCO)

Prof. Robbie B. H. Goh (FASS-NUS) Carol Gluck ##% (20> E7X%) by Skype
Prof. R.B.P.M. Busser (Leiden University) Tae-Yeoub Jang %% (BESEZBAZK)
Prof. Alain Désouliéres (INALCO) TIEE IS (EEAEEAS)

Prof. Carol Gluck (Columbia University) by Skype EREE SIS (EaSEEAY)

Prof. Tae-Yeoub Jang (HUFS)

Prof. Koji Miyazaki (TUFS) FEy

Prof. Nobuaki Kondo (TUFS) BMER T B S > H K — WELAFED AL SF
Chair:  Prof. Robbie Goh BERE Yeoh HiR &) . BISDRIEN &7

Introduction
Professor Brenda Yeoh, Dean, Faculty of Arts and Social
Sciences, NUS, delivered a welcome speech

AROREH
E#EICL V). Goh Hign s E i,
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Reporting items

1. Declaration of Agreement Extension of CAAS
Professor Miyazaki, CAAS Executive Coordinator,

declared that the CAAS agreement has been extended

until March 6, 2017.

2. Reconfirmation of the Minutes of the previous
CAAS Coordinator Meeting
The minutes of the 4th CAAS Coordinator Meeting were
reconfirmed among the attendants.

Agenda
1. Provisional Schedule of CAAS Symposium and
Workshop after 2013

Professor Gluck explained Columbia University’s plan
for the 5th CAAS Symposium, which will be held in early
October 2014. After some discussions, the theme of the
symposium was decided to be “Asia and Africa across
Disciplinary and National Lines”. Columbia University
will call for papers, which adopt a multidisciplinary or
transnational approach.

Also, the meeting confirmed further schedule of the
symposia. HUFS will host the 6th symposium while TUFS
will hold the 7th symposium.

2. Publishing the proceedings of the 4th CAAS
Symposium (NUS)

Professor Goh stated that NUS had no intension to
publish the proceedings of the 4th CAAS Symposium.
Professor Miyazaki told that TUFS was considering
publishing it as a web publication.

3. Setting Up an Erasmus Mundus Master Programme
Professor Busser proposed that the European members
(Leiden, SOAS, INALCO) should apply Erasmus Mundus
Master Programme by April 2014. The programme will help
not only the European members but also the other CAAS
members to send their master students to the European
member institutions. The meeting agreed his proposal.

4. CAAS funding situation

Professor Miyazaki told that CAAS funding situation was
not so optimistic because TUFS’s funds had terminated in
2012-13. The meeting agreed that each member needed
to apply various funds in order to continue CAAS activities.

HWESEIE

1. CAAS BEDERICOWT

CAAS I/t 5+47 - A—F 1 32— 2 —SIEHIS
LW, A= T LDOBELES 2017 E3 B 6
HECHEINEZEIZDWT, BEN H - 1=

2. BIEIO—7 1 32— —EBMBEEBROERICOVT

BBEERLY) . FIEO—T 1 R —Z2 —SEDHER
ICDWTIE, TTICESINEREI TEREATHD &
DWERD & > 7=,

AR
1. 2013 FLIED CAAS V2RI IL-T—=9 3y
THEFEICOVT

Gluck ##%4*, RKEIOO>ET7AZTHREFED
F5E CAAS V> RI I LDHRBA% T 1= BEH
2132014 F10 AEAE L. 7—7ICDWT I3 HEE
DE. FEMTINI XS aF a7 TO0-F %0
gE& 9% [Asia and Africa across Disciplinary and
National Lines] &L T. SMG@XDEEZTHIZ L
& U7

i, SHEOITT2—-LELT. BRIV VRY
O LEBRENERAERY. ETRI ORI ILE
RRAEZBRFVRET S EPBEIN,

2. 4B CAAS ¥ 2RI L (NUS) FREEDH
RRICDWLT
Goh ##% & V). NUS TldEE 4B > KRI 7 LDHR
EEHRETOEVWEDRBIRAIN A EES
7. BRI, REAEZERZICSVT Y7
HARDIEET £ 172 £z,

3 IZALR - AVFHR-TRAE—-TAOJT A
(22T

Busser #iz &L V). BRMND CAAS HIEEH#ERS (S 15
> K%, SOAS. INALCO) ##:/& LT, 2014 F
4 AP CEEREFEIND 2014 TF7RALX - L
Ry X e wZX&— - TOTITLNBREETOIZEICD
WTIRED HV). BIDER. ChzeTHELUE 20
TRT 7 LPERTNIE BRIND CAAS NEEHERID
FIIER B3 THL, OMBEERFICOVWTHIEL
LANILDFE ZRRMNEREANIRET 2 2 EHAJREE &
%,

4. CAAS BE&HRIZONWT
BBFIZ LY., TUFSE £ 20122013 FE T
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5. Potential new CAAS member institutions

Humboldt-Universitdt zu Berlin  and Heidelberg
University were mentioned as the potential new CAAS
members. The meeting confirmed the procedure for
inviting a new member. If a member institution wants to
invite a new member, the institution should propose it
through the e-mailing list before the next coordinator
meeting at Columbia University.

6. Cooperative research projects among CAAS
member institutions
Currently, no research project is going or planned among
the institutions.

Closing
Professor Goh gave a closing remark.

Newsletter No.16 March /2013

BT L2 &I D CAAS BRSOV TEEAY
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Lecture Series by Diplomats from Southern African Countries

M7 7 ) hXRES) L—BREXE

On October 3, 2012, H. E. Mr. Stewart H. Combabah,
Ambassador of the Republic of Zimbabwe to Japan,
and representatives of the Embassy of the Republic of
Madagascar and the Embassy of the Republic of Malawi
visited TUFS. After visiting Executive Director Miyazaki
and Vice-President Kurita, H. E. Mr. Combabah delivered
a lecture to undergraduate students.

Thelecture wasthefirstofaseries of lectures by diplomats
from 12 nations of the Southern African Development
Community (SADC). H. E. Mr. Combabah explained
the history of Southern Africa, including independence
from colonialism and recent development of a regional
cooperative organization. He also mentioned the 5th
Tokyo International Conference on African Development
(TICAD V) to be held in June 2013, stressing the necessity
to strengthen regional cooperation within Africa as well as
cooperative relations between Japan and Africa, for the
future development of African economy. After the lecture,
active discussions were held between the Ambassador
and TUFS students.

In addition to the above three nations, the series
of lectures were delivered by the diplomats from the

2012F 10 A3 H. BRAY>NTIXFEEH,S X
FaoFT—hH-aALN=INyNKfEH. £ 4
HAAIWKERE S LV~ T 71 EMEREERRE
PARZEN., BEE. FHEIFRADORMEAREE.
AL N=INy NKIEICEDRZERFZEENREL
EESfThhE L,

AEEIZ, E@E7T 7)) HRARERE (SADC) D
12 HEDERARAFESZICLZ )L —#EE (RETH
A77UA/£150E) OFE1EBELTIThhid
NDTY,

BEORTIL/N=NyNKEIR, ER-ZEDS
DI/ Z L TREDHIBIH HEBORERICES Y/
ZLmT77UAEDOREREBEL 2%, KE6AIC
MR THRESNZESE 7 7Y HBFSE(TICAD V)
ICDWTHih, SHEOT7TI7UHDOBREREICS T
MG B OB OEEL SIS ICEEARET T
) A OEDHBAEROEIEDDEM.IZIOVWTERS

AhyabiThhElL,
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Republic of Namibia, the Republic of South Africa, the
United Republic of Tanzania, the Republic of Zambia,
the Kingdom of Lesotho, the Republic of Angola, the
Republic of Mozambique, and the Republic of Botswana.
The lectures were realized thanks to the cooperation of the
embassies of those Southern African countries, following
the establishment of the new undergraduate program
for African studies at TUFS. Students had a valuable
experience through these lectures to discuss in person
with the diplomats.

E&E3 ﬁ@(if)‘
ME, 2>¥=7

bEE.

FIETHME, m7T7UHHE
CI/\*D. -'j-/t *u\ [/\J

TOdZHME, EYCE-TJHME. KV

TFHEMEOKRFEEREDOHHERZID) L —EFEI

AZ2ZHTBT7 7)) AMIFAET I — ADHHE

ICHhHhHE

THheBBOLERLAZBOT, BERFEEFICLS
BEIFELBICESTEELFRICAEN U,

Office for International Academic Strategy (OFIAS-TUFS)

Activities (Feb. 2012 - Feb. 2013)

ElFRZ#TEkEE 458 (OFIAS-TUFS) i8R & (201228 —-2013%F2A)

Feb 21

Mar 2

Mar 8-10

Mar 13

Mar 19-20

Mar 25

TUFS and the Embassy of the People’s Republic
of Bangladesh co-hosted a commemoration
ceremony for “International Mother Language
Day.”

Prof. Jacek Purchla, Director and a faculty
member of International Cultural Center in
Kracow, Poland visited the President of TUFS.

President |kuo Kameyama and Prof. Yasuhisa
Kanaguchi, Executive Director of TUFS, visited
National Chengchi University, Taiwan, to promote
academic exchanges.

Mr. Santiago Melcén Pérez, Director of
International Office and a faculty member of the
University of Seville, Spain, visited the President
of TUFS to promote academic exchanges.
President lkuo Kameyama, Prof. Yasuhisa
Kanaguchi, Executive Director of TUFS, and Prof.
Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, attended the
3rd Japanese-Russian Forum of Rectors held at
Tohoku University.

H. E. Ms. Bojana Adamovi¢ Dragovi¢, Ambassador

2H21H

3A2H

3H8-10H

3H13H

BERN Uo7 a2 REREEDHEICSE
W ERREET - RE (R T
AX 7 ZXKR—I)

KR—=Z 2 K057 7EBENALRZERRL )
Jacek Purchlat > 2 —RZ»EH2R2 P K
""" PR &R

AEZERVUEOBEITRIFBED 2D
BEEMBUAKRE % #hfHE

NS - EY T7AFEL V) Santiago
Melcon PérezEfR a1 v a2 0
RRBRED -OARF %A

3A19-20H HEI3EARFR=FHICBIIFR €OE

3H25H

3H28H
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Mar 28

Mar 31

Apr 1

Apr 13

Apr 20

Apr 23

May 11

May 13

May 14

May 22

of the Republic of Serbia, and Mr. Toshio
Tsunozaki, Japanese Ambassador to Serbia, and
staff members of the Serbian Embassy visited
the President of TUFS.

Ms. Christina Lowe, International Officer of
University of Essex, UK, visited TUFS to promote
academic exchanges.

Nine foreign instructors left TUFS.

Mr. Mario Carranza Diez (Spanish Studies), Prof.
Jiri Homolac (Czech Studies), Mr. Changhui Liu
(Chinese Studies), Prof. Chongdok Kim (Korean
Studies), Prof. Rakhmat Soleh (Indonesian
Studies), Prof. Mayphone Duangphasy (Laotian
Studies), Ms. Thi Ngoc Tho Nguyen (Vietnamese
Studies), Mr. Amir Ali Khan (Urdu Studies),
Prof. Suresh Chandra Agarwal Rituparna (Hindi
Studies)

10 foreign instructors joined TUFS.

Dr. Jocelyn Groisard (French Studies), Prof.
Concepcion Moreno Garcia (Spanish Studies),
Ms. Markéta Gebhartova (Czech Studies),
Prof. Yan Lin (Chinese Studies), Prof. Taeswon
Choi (Korean Studies), Prof. Mohammad Umar
Muslim (Indonesian Studies), Prof. Bouaphone
Malaykham (Laotian Studies), Prof. Dinh Lu
Giang (Vietnamese Studies), Prof. Suhail Abbas
Khan (Urdu Studies), Prof. Ram Prakash Dwivedi
(Hindi Studies)

24 Malaysian university students visited the
Director of OFIAS (under JENESYS Programme
by MOFA).
President |kuo Kameyama visited Hankuk
University of Foreign Studies, Korea, to attend a
ceremony.

Prof. Brendan O Sé of University College Cork,
Ireland, visited TUFS to promote academic
exchanges.

Ms. PetraKienle, Director of International Relations
Office of University of Marburg, Germany, visited
the Director of OFIAS to promote academic
exchanges.

TUFS and the Embassy of the People’s Republic of
Bangladesh co-hosted an event commemorating
the 151st birth anniversary of Tagore.

Dr. Shimran Serkal Al-Ejli, President of Bayt al-
Hikma, an academic institution of Iragq, and
professors of History Department of University of
Baghdad visited the President of TUFS.

Mr. Tsedendamba Sarantuya, Head of International
Cooperation Department, and six staff members
of the Mongolian University of Science and
Technology, Mr. Ravjar Myagmarsuren, Director
of Press and Publishing of National University of
Mongolia, and Mr. Dashnyam Janchivdorj, Head
of Finance, and a staff member of the Secretariat,
Parliament of Mongolia, visited TUFS.

3A31H

4R1H

4H13H

4R20H

4H23H

5H11H

5H13H

5H14H

5H22H

5H31H
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Mario Carranza DiezZ & (X1 >
£Z). Jiri Homolac#3#% (F = J58).
Changhui Liu#k & (Fr[EFE) . Chongdok
Kim/#E#4% (8Af%5Z) . Rakhmat Soleh
HEFIR (1 > K% 2 T758) . Mayphone
Duangphasy###% (Z # X5&) . Thi Ngoc
Tho Nguyen#( 8 (/X k7 LEE) . Amir
Ali KhanZi & (*7J)V K —5&). Suresh
Chandra Agarwal Rituparna#ii% (k& >
T 1 —58)

ST EEHE102EE

Jocelyn Groisardz&ffi (7 5 > X58).
Concepcion Moreno Garciatiz (X
1 > EE) Markéta Gebhartova#{ & (F
J38). Yan LinE#UR (hEEE) . Taewon
Choi/E21#% (#A#£5E) . Mohammad
Umar Muslim/&E2% (1 > K2 2 758).
Bouaphone Malaykham/&E##% (5 # X
£&).Dinh Lu Giang##3% (N b+ LEE).
Suhail Abbas KhanZidZ (L Ky —
£Z).Ram Prakash DwivediE##% (£ >
71 —58)
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May 31

Jun 11

Jun 12

Jun 21

Jun 30

Jul 5

Jul 18

Jul 31

Aug 21

Sep 1

Sep 6-7

Sep 9

Sep 21

Oct 1

Oct 3

A foreign researcher left TUFS.
Prof. Abdourahmane Diallo (Associate Professor,
Goethe University Frankfurt)

Dr. Laurence John, Chairman, and 22 members
of the Persatuan Warisan Sarawak Kuala Lumpur
& Selangor, a non-governmental organization of
Malaysia, visited the Director of OFIAS and held a
Borneo traditional dance show.

Mr.  Lamin  Momodou Manneh, Resident
Representative in the Republic of Congo, and a
staff member of UNDP visited the President of
TUFS.

President Ikuo Kameyama and Prof. Koji Miyazaki,
Director of OFIAS, visited H. E. Mr. Samir Arrour,
Ambassador of the Kingdom of Morocco, for
lunch meeting.

A foreign researcher left TUFS.
Prof. Yingzhe Wu (Associate Researcher, Inner
Mongolia University)

H. E. Mr. Christian Masset, Ambassador of
France, visited TUFS to deliver a lecture.

Ms. Svetlana Ustyuzhanina, Japanese Language
Teacher and International Relations Group
Coordinator of School of Asian Studies,
Higher School of Economics, Russia, visited
the President of TUFS to promote academic
exchanges.

Three foreign researchers left TUFS.

Prof. Xiao An Wu (Professor, Peking University)
Prof. Ketut Artawa (Professor, Udayana University)
Prof. Willem van der Molen (Library Advisor,
KITLV)

H. E. Mr. Sergei Rakhmanov, Ambassador of
the Republic of Belarus, visited the President of
TUFS.

A foreign researcher joined TUFS.
Prof. Mansur Sefatgol (Professor, University of
Tehran)

President |kuo Kameyama visited Peking
University to sign the agreement for academic
exchanges.

President |kuo Kameyama visited Beijing
Language and Culture University to attend a
ceremony.

A foreign researcher joined TUFS.

Prof. Oman Fathurahman (Deputy Director,
Center for the Study of Islam and Society, Syarif
Hidayatullah State Islamic University)

A foreign instructor joined TUFS.
Dr. Ali Emre Ozyildirim (Turkish Studies)

H. E. Mr. Stuart Harold Comberbach, Ambassador
of the Republic of Zimbabwe, and representatives
of the Embassy of the Republic of Madagascar
and the Embassy of Republic of Malawi visited
the President of TUFS and delivered lectures.
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10R24H

10829H

10829H
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Oct 24

Oct 24

Oct 29

Oct 29

Oct 31

Nov 7

Nov 8

Nov 9

Nov 13-14

Nov 14

Nov 15-16

Nov 22-24

Nov 22

Nov 23

Nov 28

Nov 29

Mr. Benhardt Kukuri, Charge d’ Affaires a.i. of
the Republic of Namibia, visited the President of
TUFS and delivered a lecture.

Professors of the Moscow State Linguistic
University, Russia, visited the President of TUFS.

Prof. Daniel Hernandez Ruipérez, Rector, and
four faculty members of University of Salamanca,
Spain, visited the President of TUFS.

Three Brazilian writers, Mr. Cristdvan Tezza, Mr.
Luis Ruffato and Ms. Tatiana Salem Levy, visited
the President of TUFS and delivered lectures.

H. E. Mr. Jodo Miguel Vahekeni, Ambassador of
the Republic of Angola, visited the President of
TUFS. Counselor of the Embassy of the Republic
of Madagascar visited TUFS (for lecture series).

H. E. Ms. Mohau N. Pheko, Ambassador of the
Republic of South Africa, visited the President of
TUFS and delivered a lecture.

Three staff members of Southeast Asian Ministers
of Education Organization Regional Centre for
Quality Improvement of Teachers and Education
Personnel (SEAMEO QITEP in Language) visited
the Director of OFIAS.

H. E. Mr. Sergei K. Rakhmanov, Ambassador of
the Republic of Belarus, visited TUFS to deliver a
lecture.

A professor of TUFS participated in the Japan-
Russia University Fair held in Novosibirsk, Russia.

H. E. Mrs. Salome T. Sijaona, Ambassador of the
United Republic of Tanzania, visited the President
of TUFS and delivered a lecture.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, and
Prof. Toru Aoyama, Assistant Director of
OFIAS, attended the Japan-Indonesia Rector’s
Conference held at Nagoya University.

Six professors, 14 post-graduates and two
administrative staff members of TUFS attended
the 2nd ITP-EUROPA International Seminar in
Hildesheim, Germany, co-hosted by TUFS and
University of Hildesheim (with the support of
JSPS).

Dr. Wan-chin Tai, Vice President for International
Affairs, and Prof. Yaw-Huei Maa, Chairman of the
Department of Japanese of Tamkang University,
Taiwan, visited the President of TUFS.

Dr. Vo van Sen, President, and two faculty
members of the University of Social Sciences
and Humanities, Vietnam, visited the President
of TUFS to sign the agreement for academic
exchanges.

Mr. Jim Sinyinza, Minister-Counselor of the
Republic of Zambia, visited the President of
TUFS and delivered a lecture.

10 delegation members of Japan Saudi Arabia
Youth Exchange Program visited the President of
TUFS (under MOFA invitation).
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Dec 5

Dec 12

Dec 17

Dec 18

Dec 19

Jan 4

Jan 15

Jan 21

Jan 28-30

Jan 30

Feb 2-3

Feb 21

Feb 26

Mr. Tiraholo Sekao, First Secretary, and a staff
member of the Embassy of the Republic of
Botswana visited the President of TUFS and
delivered a lecture.

H. E. Mr. Reuben Ngwenya, Ambassador of
the Republic of Malawi, and H. E. Mr. Belmiro
José Malate, Ambassador of the Republic of
Mozambique, visited the President of TUFS and
delivered lectures.

Prof. Tong Chee Kiong, Special Academic
Advisor, and Dr. Yabit Alas, Dean of Faculty of
Arts and Social Sciences of Universiti Brunei
Darussalam visited the President of TUFS to sign
the agreement for academic exchanges.

H. E. Mr. Masud Bin Momen, Ambassador of
the People’s Republic of Bangladesh, visited the
President of TUFS.

H. E. Mr. Richard Ramoeletsi, Ambassador of
the Kingdom of Lesotho, visited the President of
TUFS and delivered a lecture.

A foreign researcher joined TUFS.
Prof. Rose-Juliet Anyanwu (Professor, Goethe
University Frankfurt)

A foreign researcher joined TUFS.
Prof. Anna Mary Sophia Berge (Associate
Professor, University of Alaska Fairbanks)

Prof. Dmitri Streltsov, Head of Department of
Afro-Asian Studies, MGIMO University, Russia,
visited the President of TUFS.

Four professors, three post-graduates and three
administrative staff members of TUFS attended
the 4th CAAS Symposium held at National
University of Singapore.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, and Prof.
Nobuaki Kondo, a core staff member of OFIAS,
visited National University of Singapore to attend
the 5th CAAS Coordinator Meeting.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, visited
Universiti  Brunei Darussalam to promote
academic exchanges.

TUFS and the Embassy of the People’s Republic
of Bangladesh co-hosted an event to celebrate
“International Mother Language Day.”

Dr. Pei-Chun Che, Deputy Dean, and two faculty
members of National Chengchi  University,
Taiwan, visited TUFS to promote academic
exchanges.
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Office for International Academic Strategy
Tokyo University of Foreign Studies (OFIAS-TUFS)
3-11-1 Asahi-cho, Fuchu-shi, Tokyo 183-8534 Japan
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EREAMTEEE AR (OFIAS-TUFS)
T 183-8534 WEAAFHMEABHAT 3-11-1
Tel: +81-(0)42-330-5594; Fax: +81-(0)42-330-5599; Email: ofias-office @tufs.ac.jp
URL: http://www.tufs.ac.jp/common/is/kenkyu/ofias-j.html

For more information, please contact the above.
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